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All children were given the opportunity to watch  Year 6 perform The Passion Play. It was a fantastic and moving 

performance. The year 6 children said: 

“It was a great opportunity to perform this incredible story. You get to fully understand the pain and suffering 

Jesus went through for us.” - Reagan  

“It was nice to be able to perform with out friends, especially during the times we 

are in. It brought us all together. It was amazing to have the opportunity to per-

form outdoors—it made me feel happy to be in the outdoors with my friends.” - 

Alice  

 

This year is the Year of Joseph. All children created their very own shrine to celebrate the joys within his life. 

The children used a range of different media and materials to create their fantastic shrines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


